

WABASH COLLEGE

Class Agents Letter
Alumni and Parent Relations
P.O. Box 352
Crawfordsville, IN 47933
Web site: www.wabash.edu
Email us: alumni@wabash.edu

Phone: (765) 361-6369

Class of 1982

Class Agent

Ned Broadwater nbroadwater @gmail.com

May 16, 2017

Dear '82 Classmates,

Just two things coming up to consider. First, our 35 year Big 'Bash reunion is coming up in just a couple weeks. If you haven't registered, please see the links below.

- 1. To see the schedule and to register: http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/schedule
- 2. To see who is signed up from your class: https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/reunion/attending
- 3. To check the Honor Roll: https://www.wabash.edu/giving/honorroll

I know schedules get filled up quickly, but it's truly a fun weekend. Or come for just part of it if you can. I unfortunately have to be out of town at a wedding that weekend, and am disappointed I will not be able to go. The times I have been there, I had a blast.

Second, the fiscal year for Wabash is coming up soon. June 30th is the last day to make a donation for the fiscal year. So if you're looking to get in before then, you have about 6 weeks left.

I hope you all are well, and you have a safe, healthy and fun summer.

WAF,

Ned Broadwater